CiTY HALL, Room 300
121 NORTH LASALLE STREET
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602
TELEPHONE: 312-744-3063
FAX: 312-744-2870

August 16, 2013

Brian Kilk

1520 W. Cornelia Avenue #6

Chicago, IL 60657

Dear Mr. Kilk,

PROCO JOE MORENO

CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF CHICAGO

ALDEAMAN, .1 sT Waro
2058 NoRTH WESTERN AVENUE
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60647
TELEPHONE 773-278-0101
Fax: 773-278-2541

COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS

CommrrTees, Rutes & ETHics

Economic, CapimaL & TecHNnoLoGY DEvELOPMENT

Epoucanion & CHiLD DeveLoPMENT

Finance

HeaLtH & EnvironMmenTal ProTecTioN

License & Consumer PRoTECTION

SeeciaL Events, CuLtunal Arrains & RecreaTion

| am writing to inform you that | received a twenty dollar bill from you in the mail on August 16, 2013.
City of Chicago Ethics Law strictly prohibits City employees from receiving any cash gifts. Although |
know the currency that you sent was intended for a church trip, and not intended as 4 gift, | must return
the $20.00 back to you to comply with the letter of the law and to avoid any misconceptions about what

the money was intended for,

Please accept back your $20.00 and deal directly with the church regarding you $20.00 payment.

R
Chief of Staff to
Alderman Proco Jo

yond Valadez



